Dear Mr. Drechscler,

My name is Yanyun Lin, one of the 2012 recipients of "To The Top with Laptops" Scholarship from White Plains High School. Now I am a
senjor undergraduate at Stony Brook University, and I will be graduating this June with a B.S. degree in Respiratory Care. [ am writing to
you because I want to thank you for your generous support to my education. Throughout my undergraduate career, I use my Macbook Pro
laptop all the time. I use it for writing essays, for analyzing lab result data and writing lab reports, for taking notes during lectures, or for
leisure by watching YouTube videos and movies. Even though four years have passed, my Macbook is still working great! I cannot thank you

enough for your support and help towards my higher education. Thank you!

Sincerely,
Yanyun Lin




